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Opening week activities 

Opening week was from Jan 8-12 with most workshops occurring on Monday –Wednesday. The 

welcome was Thursday morning followed by lunch and some afternoon sessions. It is important to 

remember that while we were able to plan many sessions, our week is structured around the president’s 

decision for opening day and major planning sessions; such as pathways. So we understand that sessions 

were not offered every morning, but we work to provide as many sessions as possible during the hours 

available.  

Sessions: 54 sessions  

Number of individual attendees: 470 different individuals attending at least one session.  

Total attendees:  758 attendance log-ins, without the adjunct faculty orientation 

Total number with adjunct orientation: 828 (70 who attended the adjunct orientation). 

 

Fall 2017 

We had 52 sessions total (down from 58, as we had 6 canceled workshops), with 41 unduplicated. We 
had 314 individual logins/sign-ins and approximately 700 total logins/sign-ins. 
 

FALL 2017 Spring 2018 

Sessions:  52 Sessions 54 

Individual Attendees 314 I.A. 470 

Total Number: 700 Total Number: 758 

 
The spring numbers are based on registration and have not been verified. Some people may have 

registered, but did not attend the actual session 

 


